
We 
make a 
difference

Join Us
For more information on the Staff 

Representative Group External Affairs 
Division, please visit our website: 

www.externalaffairs.uga.edu

We are.. . 
an apportioned collection 

of employees representing 

all departments within the 

External Affairs division of 

the University of Georgia. 

This group is a sounding 

board for staff-related con-

cerns where issues are 

addressed and resolved. If 

necessary, those concerns 

are voted for recommenda-

tion to the University-wide 

Staff Council for resolution. 

In addition, this organiza-

tion strives to foster unity 

and cooperation across 

External Affairs.



§ Office of the Senior Vice President for External Affairs
§ Alumni Relations 
§ Career Center
§ Development
         § Development
                  § Parents & Families Association
         § Central Development
	 § Gift & Estate Planning
	 § Regional Giving
	 § Corporate & Foundation Relations
  § Constituent Programs (School and Unit Directors)
  § Annual Giving & Donor Services
                  § Annual Giving
          	 § Donor Relations & Stewardship
          	 § Prospect Development
          	 § Advancement Research
§ Financial Services
         § Investments
          

         § Financial Accounting
         § Budgets & Expenditure Control
          	 § Expenditure Control
	 § Budgets & Personnel
          § Advancement Services
	 § Gift & Alumni Information Management
	 § Information Technology
	 § Web/Report Writing
§ Government Relations 
§ Public Affairs
         § Publications
         § Visitors Center
         § News Service
         § Broadcast/Video/Photography
         § Television/Radio
	 § WUGA-TV
	 § WUGA-FM
§ Special Events

Member Units

We represent you

The Staff 
Representative 
Group 

Provides a forum for the introduction of 

staff-related concerns of the Division of 

External Affairs.

Discusses such issues and concerns 

to determine whether an item can be 

resolved within the Division of External 

Affairs.

Makes recommendations that a 

staff concern be introduced to the 

University-wide Staff Council.


